
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

March 2018 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
This month we will learn about pets and how to care for them. We will discuss zoo animals and 

how zoo keepers take care of them. We will continue to learn how to blend and segment two and 

three phoneme words. Our featured letters and sounds are: /P/, /L/, /A/, /Q/. We will continue our 

review of numbers 1-10, letters, counting to 30, create AB patterns, saying our ABC’s, and 

counting a set of 10 objects.  

Professional Development 

March is full of adult learning at FES! Mrs. Holt and Ms. Pineda will facilitate the physical 

development professional learning community, and Mrs. Ellison and Ms. Mendieta will teach us 

all about technology. Staff members will continue to participate in TEA Early Childhood 

webinars and develop engaging summer academies for July. 

Upcoming Events 
 

 Spring Pictures- March 8th at 8:00 FES Gym 

 Spring Break-March 12th through March 16th 

 PTA Meeting- March 21st 5:30 at FES Design Center 

 PPCD Trip to Walmart- March 22nd at 9:00 

 Family Fun Night- March 27th at FES Gym 6:30-7:30 

 Skelton Storytelling- March 28th  

 Easter Egg Hunt- March 29th  

 No School- March 30th 

 

 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 126 
Total  177 

Attendance 
96% 
 


